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It is outrageous this bill is even receiving a public hearing. It is nothing more than a 

voter suppression effort. Oregon’s Vote By Mail system has allowed our state to be a 

leader and a model in our country for voter turnout. Voting my mail ensures that 

disabled people like myself are able to vote whether or not they can be there in 

person. It ensures working parents and low income families working multiple jobs are 

able to vote. Any attempts to make it more difficult to vote are simply thinly veiled 

attempts to ensure only the most privileged have a say in our democracy. Please 

vote no on this bill.  


